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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  MAY 9, 2019 - 7:00 PM
LYNN  CRIST  will provide the refreshments.

Thanks to all that helped with the Lion's 5K run last week.  There were over 85 runners and all went well.  More money was raised in a few hours than had been raised in the past several years with the yard sale.

This month will be busy for our members.  On Saturday, May 11, 2019, the Firemen's Parade will start from the athletic complex at 4:00pm.  We will need drivers and riders for the equipment so please help out if you can.

On Thursday, May 16, 2019, we will attend the Emergency Preparedness day at the Allenwood Prison.  I would like to leave the building at 7:30 am. to be in place before the other equipment arrives.  The equipment that we take will depend on the drivers that are available.  (Lunch will be provided by the prison)

Please reserve Monday, May 27, 2019 (Memorial Day) to assist with set the set up at the park; the same as last year and in the same place.  Depending on the condition of the river we will try to take the wreath out in the boat.  Greg will need assistance with the boat and trailer.  We will try to wash the vehicles for that event.  We will need chairs from the meeting room, the PA system and two hanging baskets which I will take care of.  Also, there will be lunch at the American Legion Post 251 following the parade.  Please dress in your Yellow Bird outfit.  If anyone needs a shirt or hat let us know at the meeting.

The battery in Boat 630 would no longer hold a charge after 12 years of service so it has been replaced and is ready to roll.

Please try to attend the meeting next week. 











Dennis

